
 

          5 March 2021 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers 

 

With confirmation received regarding the annual District Primary School’s Sporting Calendar,  

we can inform you of the dates for some of our school sporting carnivals for 2021.  

 
 
Please see the dates and information below (additional information for each event will be 
distributed closer to the event): 
 
 
 

EVENT 
 

DATE VENUE PARTICIPANTS 

 
Cross Country 

 
Tuesday 27th April 

 
Lake Ellen and 
Baldwin Swamp 

 

 
Prep to Year 6 

 
Junior Athletics 

 
Week of 17th May 

 
Flint St Oval 

 
Students aged 5 to 8 

years 
 

 
Senior Athletics 

 
Thursday 17th June 

and  
Friday 18th June 

 

 
Bundaberg Athletics 

Ground 

 
Students aged 9 to 

12 years 

 
Swimming Carnival 

 

 
TBC 

 
 

 
With consideration given to the current health climate and the venues being used, parents 
will be invited to join us at these events, which will help to promote the supportive 
environment we enjoy on these days.  
 
Please be aware that circumstances may change as we move closer to these dates and 
you will be notified of any updates as they occur. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Nathan Higgins 
PYHSICAL EDUCATION TEACHER 


